





## Sandwell young people's & SEND Parent carer Co-Production event

Sandwell Parent Voices United, our SEND Parent carer forum, and Shape, our Youth service are working together to produce a SEND Co-Production Charter for 2025.

Our first joint meeting with be held on

Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> January 2025 6.30pm-8.30pm

At

Brasshouse Lane Community Centre,

Brasshouse Lane, Smethwick

**B66 1BA** 

This is an exciting opportunity to ensure that Sandwell's statutory services are hearing your voice, and we will shape future service provision moving forwards.

We look very much forward to meeting both parent carers and young people.

If you are interested in attending the event please email <a href="mailto:admin@spvu.org">admin@spvu.org</a>
For further information please contact:

Daniel McKenzie Sandwell Parents Voices United daniel.mckenzie@spvu.org 07923 352516 Neesha Patel SHAPE Programme Manager neesha\_patel@sandwell.gov.uk 07980 955011